
 

 

Thursday 19th May 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

JUBILEE JUBILATIONS 
 

On Friday 17th June, we are holding a garden party in celebration of the Queen’s Platinum 
Jubilee.  The children will be having a picnic and musical entertainment and we would like to 
invite Parents and Carers to join them.   
 
On the day, we would like everybody to come dressed up as…the Queen!  The week before, 
every child will be given the opportunity to make a crown in Art but we would love to see any 
other outfits; this could be as simple as a handbag, a headscarf or a pair of gloves.  You can be 
as low-key or as extravagant as you like!  Also, please provide your child with a few snacks for 
their own individual picnic. The children will not be encouraged to share food.  
 
During your visit, you will also be entertained by our royal musicians.   
 
Parents/Carers should enter and leave via the main Car park gates at their allocated 
times. You will be pointed in the right direction.  
 
The timetable is as follows: 
 
EYFS will picnic between 9.30am and 10.15am in their own playgrounds  
 
YEAR 1 and 2 - 10.15am to 11am in the chill zone playground 
 
YEAR 3 and 4 - 11.15am to 12pm in the chill zone 
 
YEAR 5 and 6 - 2pm to 2.45pm in the chill zone 
 
 
We hope to see you there. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
HRH Nicola Appleby and HRH Imogen Murray 


